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Christmas Parties!
Everyone had fun at the Primary and Seniors Christmas Parties on Monday.

This Week

Holbrook Club “Greatest Showman” Evening: Thank you to the Holbrook Club for hosting 

this lovely event, which raised over £500 for us. This will help to buy another AKKA 

mobility platform for our wheelchair users.

Christmas Cake Raffle: Congratulations to San from Elms class on winning the amazing 

Christmas cake that Jo made.

Flu Clinics: There has been an increase in influenza cases in the community. Please see the 

attached information about extra flu clinic dates in December and January.

Online Safety Information: We have been asked to share the attached online safety 

documents from O2 and the NSPCC, which parents and carers may find useful.

Happy Christmas!: We would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and we look 

forward to seeing everyone in the New Year. Our Spring Term starts on Monday 6th 

January 2020.



Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 17th January and 28th 

February. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott-Gliba please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 14th February, 27th 

March, 22nd May and 10th July. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s 

Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an 

appointment, please contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Christmas Dinner

We all came together for our whole-school Christmas Dinner on Tuesday. Thank you to 

our wonderful kitchen team (and helpers) for preparing this for us!

Yoimoji of the Week - Roly

Roly is Empathetic. “I try to understand how others feel. If someone is upset or angry, 

I can imagine what you are going through.”

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website.

The next Yoimoji is Dufflepaw the Reflective koala. If your child 

has been reflective at home over Christmas, please tell us via 

eSchools so that we can celebrate it in school.
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